Next 23rd Bromley Scout Group Fund Raising Event
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent or Guardian,
We are running a Smartie Tube Challenge during the Summer break; the idea is that each Cub or Beaver in the 23rd Bromley Scout Group who would like to participate in the Challenge will receive a full tube of Smarties before the end of the Summer term.
After having enjoyed the contents of the tube, they will need to fill the empty Smartie tube with 10p’s earned by doing good turns and tasks during the Summer holidays.
At the beginning of September when they return to their section, the filled tubes will be collected in.
Please let your leader know if you are happy for your Beaver/Cub to undertake this challenge by completing the slip below and we will make sure they receive a full tube of Smarties in time.
David Wilcox
23rd Bromley Scout Group – Fundraising Committee Chairman
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